
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/12/23/103     Date: 11.12.2023 

 

NOTICE  

This is to inform all 1st year Students that there will be no classes held for 1st year 

students during 12-15 December 2023 due to Internal Tests of 3rd and 5th Semesters 

students where all classrooms and faculty members are occupied. 

However, normal regular classes will be held from 16 December 2023 onwards. 

 

  

______________________ 

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kr Sen 

Principal     
 

  

 

 
 


